
 

 

 

 

Dear Altius Families and Friends, 

 Altius Gymnastics is pleased to once again offer our “Friends” program.  The program creates a network within 

Altius of quality services and vendors for other Altius families to use and support.  This program is for current Altius 

customers or friends who own or work for a local business.   

 How it works:   

 For an annual fee of $100 your business will receive:   

> A permanent listing on the Altius website for one year. 

> A business card display for “Friends” in the Altius lobby. 

> A “Friends” list posted on the Altius bulletin board for one year. 

> A listing in the Altius meet programs. (2-3 per year) 

> A permanent listing in each Altius newsletter (sent out monthly from Oct. through Apr.).   

The listing consists of name, address, phone and website for the business.   

> A banner (2X3’) advertising the business, displayed at Altius for one year.  (additional cost of $55)  

Returning members may use their current banner at no additional cost. 

 

Your Friends” year begins after you sign up and Altius has displayed all the agreed upon information.  You will receive a 

renewal letter after approximately 10 months for the next year.  You may choose to renew or not at that time. Please 

pick up an enrollment form at the front desk or call Altius at 414-421-1200 for additional information.  Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Robb – General Manager 

Jane Schrimpf – Program Director   
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